
PRESS RELEASE 

May 7th, 2025 

RELOCATION OF RECYCLING BINS  

 

Effective, Thursday, May 8th at 3pm, the Northeast Michigan Materials Management 

Authority will be relocating the recycling bins that were located at Northern Lights Arena. 

The recycling bins will be moved to behind the Moose Lodge located on 2630 Werth Rd, 

Alpena, MI 49707. The other location will be an expansion of one of our current locations at 

Alpena Township located at 4385 U.S. 23 N, Alpena, MI 49707. The recycling bins are 

behind the building. There will be a sign by the road that directs you to where recycling 

centers are located. In addition, the Alpena Township location will have a glass recycling 

bin and glass recycling is also available at the recycling facility located at 4395 W M-32, 

Alpena, Monday - Friday 8 am - 3 pm, Saturday 8 am - 1 pm. 

 If you should have any questions or concerns, please call 989-354-2607 or email 

director@alpenarecycles.org.  

 

Contact: 

Bailey Barr, Executive Director 

989-884-2560 

director@alpenarecycles.org. 
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